
St Mary’s Spring Fair - September 21st 

COLOURING COMPETITION 
 

 Your Name: __________________________________________________   

 

 Class:  PK / K / PP / 1  /  2  /  3  /  4  /  5  /  6 

     (Please circle) 

 

 School: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 Contact Number: _____________________________________________ 
 

Entries can be returned to the front office at St Mary’s School 

or  

to Mrs Sutherland at Merredin College  
 

Entries must be received by 3pm on Friday 20 September.   
 

All entries will be displayed at the St Mary’s Spring Fair on September 21st  
 

Winners will be contacted by phone.         
 

Entries will be held for collec&on un&l the end of school term only                                 

at St Mary’s School.   
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